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14th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In order to enhance your child's learning during their time in Reception, we are asking for 
a £5 voluntary contribution per term.  This contribution will go towards providing your 
child with experiences to explore and investigate materials in a rich learning environment. 
The money will be used for ingredients for recipes, food from around the world and 
resources for out of doors learning, such as plants and compost. 
 
We feel the opportunity to purchase these additional resources will benefit your child in 
their learning as they will be able to share their experiences with you. 
 
If you are able to support us, please place the money in an envelope and hand it to your 
child's class teacher.  
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
 
Lisa Dacombe 
EYFS Leader 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


